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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

A copy of the Notice to staff regarding redundancy (Voluntary) for managers leaving in June 2013.
NOMS has not run a voluntary redundancy scheme in 2013. It has, however, run several voluntary exit schemes. Some of the exits through those schemes took place in June 2013.

· NTS 57/2012: For Senior Officers. These departures took place in May and June 2013. Senior Officers were first line managers within the prison operational line.

· NTS 1/2013: For staff at closing prisons. Some of these departures took place in June 2013. Some of the departing staff were managers.

Please find in the annex the Notices to Staff relating to these

 There are no other exit schemes which involved departures at the end of June 2013.

